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HTML Version
Date: 05/21/2013 10:51 AM CDT
To: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Subject: Sound level variance request

Content-Type: text/html; charset=UTF-8

The Metropolitan Council has requested a sound level variance to permit construction activity related
to the Central Corridor Light Rail project between 10:00 p.m. and 7:00 a.m. Monday through Friday,
from June 5, 2013 to December 5, 2013. The majority of the work is expected to be completed during
June and July. The Dept of Safety and Inspections will be recommending that the variance be granted
through August 30, 2013. The Dept. of Safety and Inspections will be recommending that no jack
hammering, saw cutting, or similarly loud activities be permitted during these overnight hours. The
public hearing is scheduled for June 5, 2013 at 5:30 p.m in the City Council Chambers. Contact

mark kaisersatt(@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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Date: 05/21/2013 10:51 AM CDT

To: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Subject: Sound level variance request
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The Metropolitan Council has requested a sound level variance to permit constructi
Corridor Light Rail project between 10:00 p.m. and 7:00 a.m. Monday through Friday,
2013. The majority of the work is expected to be completed during June and July. Th

be recommending that the variance be granted through August 30, 2013. The Dept. of
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recommending that no jack hammering, saw cutting, or similarly loud activities be p
hours. The public hearing is scheduled for June 5, 2013 at 5:30 p.m in the City Co

mark.kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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